Junior Department
High Street
Penistone
Sheffield
S36 6BS
Tel (01226) 762496 option 1
Email: office@penistonestjohns.org
Website: www.penistonestjohns.co.uk



Infant Department
Chapelfield Lane
Penistone
Sheffield
S36 6FS
Tel (01226) 762496 option 2
Email: office@penistonestjohns.org
Website: www.penistonestjohns.co.uk

3rd October 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

SATS Breakfast Club

After half-term in the run up to the SATs tests in May we would like to invite all Y6 children to attend a free breakfast club and additional SATs revision session every morning.

In recent practice SATs some children found the process overwhelming and therefore we want to ensure children are as fluent as possible in answering test type questions.

Children can attend school at 8.15am every morning (Monday-Friday) and have a free breakfast which would include cereal or fruit and yoghurt plus a cold drink. At 8.30am children will attend a short session where they practice test questions for reading, maths and grammar. These sessions will be in small groups. The sessions will start on the first Monday back after half term (Monday 3rd November 2025). We hope that the sessions will give children even more confidence.

Children who don't want breakfast can still attend the revision slot at 8.30am. Please complete the Microsoft Form below to indicate whether your child will attend and if they would like breakfast.

https://forms.office.com/e/DxYPvhGACk

Please support your child to attend these sessions.

Kind regards,

Mrs Arnold and the Year 6 Team











